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                             Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

Left:  Installation of roof drains and 

electrical ducts. 

Bottom:  Bollards are placed 

The contractors’ normal work hours will be Monday thru Thursday 7:00am to 5:30pm.  
 

Type of construction includes:  Earthwork, Drainage, Utility Relocation, Sidewalks, 
Asphalt Concrete Pavement and Building Foundations 

Hurricane Ridge Rd will have single lane traffic throughout the project.      
Drivers can expect delays with Flaggers guiding them.   

Above from Left to Right:  roof drains, 

backfilling and forms for the columns 

 

Left:  Backfilling around the foundation. 
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